
Comments:

The objective of the drafting is clearly perceived and constitutes a good approach.

However, the NIH has a weekly updated guideline that sets out valid treatments and

the evidence to support them. Why was it not mentioned at any time?

Answer

Thank you very much for the critical observation. The updated NIH guideline is about

the management of Covid-19, not co-infections; however, we have included the NIH

guideline on the management of bacterial co-infection by Sieswerda et al., 2021


